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Yakima Transit Routes Ending Early Today Due to Weather 
 

Due to inclement weather, Yakima Transit will cease running routes at 5:00 pm today.  
A winter storm warning issued this morning is currently expected to remain in effect until 
10:00 pm today.  
 
Additionally, sleet and freezing rain predicted for this evening and overnight may result 
in Yakima Transit delaying the start of routes on Thursday, February 9th in order to allow 
Streets Division crews adequate time to make local roadways as safe as possible for 
drivers. 
 
Should the start of Yakima Transit routes be delayed on February 9th, notice will be 
provided on the front page of the City of Yakima website (yakimawa.gov) in the "City 
News" section, on the Official City of Yakima Facebook page, and on the Official City of 
Yakima Twitter feed. 
     

 


